
JULY BLOG: CALLING ALL ARTISTS…SUBMIT YOUR ARTWORK! 
 
 
If you are or someone you know is an artist who is blind or has low vision, consider 
submitting artwork to grace the cover of some of the 2019 Holiday Cards. The 
requirements for this year’s cards are as follows: artist must be blind or have low vision; 
two submissions per artist; if submitting in digital format, artwork must be 300 DPI, entry 
window is July 1, 2019 – August 26, 2019; submit entries to 
bpiascik@clevelandsightcenter.org.  
 
 
Over 10,000 cards are sold annually. On the back of the card is a brief biography about 
each artist. Many people inquire about purchasing the artwork. All inquiries about the 
artwork and pricing are directed to and handled by the artist.  
 
 
Cleveland-themed entries always do well. For additional information, please contact the 
Eyedea Shop at 216-791-8118. 
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